
Good Afternoon Deer Park Families!  

• Market Day was a huge success and I wanted to tell you our final donation to St. 

Jude’s was $1,276.55.  Thanks for planning this Key Deer teachers and students!  

• Unfortunately, Mr. Trese has been out, but will return after his quick healing from 

having his appendix removed.  For this reason, we will be cancelling chorus for this 

week.  I’m sure he would love having cards from the kids upon his return.  

• Tuesday at 3:30 p.m. is our very last SAC meeting of the year.  If you are a part of this 

parent committee, please come in person to the media center so we can thank you 

for your participation and enjoy this last meeting together!  

• It’s Early Release Day this Wednesday and all students will be dismissed at 

12:20p.m.  Please let your child’s teacher know if they need to go home a different 

way on this half day.  

• There is no school this Friday in observance of Good Friday.  We wish those that 

celebrate Easter and joyous weekend. 

•   Kindergarten registration is Monday the 18th from 3:15 to 5:15 p.m.  Please go to 

our Deer Park website to preregister and find out what you need to bring on 

Monday and don’t forget to bring your little one as the teachers will be there to 

spend some time with them as well.  

• Mark your calendar for National Take your sons/daughters to workday on April 

28th.  This is encouraged so our students can continue to learn about careers and 

opportunities.  Just send in a note so the absence can be excused and enjoy the day 

teaching your child all about your job.  

• We have Staff Appreciation coming up at The Park the entire week of May 

2nd through May 6th.  We have had many businesses already donate goods or a 

service to be raffled off to our staff that week and I wanted to invite any of our 

families to do the same.  Those businesses will be highlighted on our Deer Park PTA 

facebook page!  

• Lastly, 5th grade promotion will be May 23rd at 9 a.m. as I know many parents will 

want to be there and need to request time off.  

Thank you families and wishing everyone a nice week full of learning at The Park!  

 


